
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 

2021 Cottesloe Beach In-Term Swimming Lessons: 22 February to 4 March 
 

The Year 6 students will be attending In-Term Swimming Lessons at Cottesloe Beach from Monday 22 
February to Thursday 4 March.  Swimming Stages 1-15 will be catered for and examined.  This is a normal 
school sport activity and all students are expected to attend unless they have a medical reason that 
precludes them from swimming.  All classes will depart from and return to Applecross Primary. 
 

2021 Cottesloe Beach In-Term Swimming Lessons Schedule  
Term 1 Week 4/5  (22/2/21 – 4/3/21) 

 
GROUP 

ROOM 
NUMBERS 

 
YEAR LEVELS 

DEPART 
SCHOOL 

 
LESSON TIME 

ARRIVE 
SCHOOL 

1 15, 17 6 11:45 12:30 –  1:15pm 2:00pm 

 
The swimming lessons are free, however the cost of the bus hire is $39.00 per child.  Payment options are 
detailed on the attached ‘Parent Payment Form’. 
 
Students will be supervised by: 
 

• Mrs Orla King 
• Mrs Antionette Soraci 
• Mrs Libby Smart  

 
Please return the following completed forms clearly labelled, by Wednesday 17 February 2021 to the 
locked box in the office: 
 

• Parent Permission and Payment Form  
• In-Term Swimming Enrolment Form 
• Water Based Excursion Form 

 
Please see the other side of this page for information in regards to having your child ready for swimming 
lessons. 
 
Should you require any further clarification please contact the school administration. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Derek Rijnhart 
Physical Education Specialist 
8 February 2021 
 

 

Applecross Primary School 
65 Kintail Road Applecross WA 6153 

 
Phone: 08 6274 1850 

 
Email:  applecross.ps@education.wa.edu.au 

www.applecrossps.wa.edu.au 



 
Having your child ready for swimming lessons 

 
All students: 
• should bring 2 towels or a towel and a towel dressing gown to school.  One towel goes to the beach 

and one towel stays at school to dry off when getting changed. 
• are allowed to bring (not wear) a non-uniform jumper to school that they can wear to and from the 

beach. 
• should wear their bathers to school under their school uniform.  Boys are allowed to wear their 

board shorts to school. 
• should bring a swimming bag that has all their swimming items in it, such as towel, thongs, goggles 

etc. 
• need to have clean underwear in their swimming bag to get changed into back at school. Boys will 

also need to have their school shorts to change back into. 
• will only be taking with them to the beach their towel, thongs and a jumper/shirt.  All other items of 

clothing will remain at school. 
• will change back into their school clothes once they return to school. 
• must wear shoes to school; their thongs are to be in their swimming bag. 

 
Please label all items of clothing and swimming gear clearly. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Year 6 
Parent Permission and Payment Form 

Excursion to In-Term Swimming Lessons 
 
 
Where:  Cottesloe Beach 

When:   Monday 22 February to Thursday 4 March  

Time:   11:45am to 2:00pm  

The cost will be $39.00 per student.  Please sign and return all forms, payment slip and money (if paying cash) to 
the front office before Wednesday 17 February. 

 
I have signed and completed the Parent Permission and Payment Form, In-Term Swimming Enrolment Form and 
Water Based Excursion Form. I have read and understood the information regarding the excursions to Cottesloe 
Beach from Monday 22 February to Thursday 4 March 2021 and give consent for my child to attend swimming 
lessons at Cottesloe Beach travelling by bus. 

Child’s Name: _____________________________________________________    Room Number:_______________ 

Signed: (Parent/Guardian) ___________________________________________  Date: _______________________ 

Phone Number:_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Staff accompanying students on excursions will take all reasonable care while the students are in their charge to protect them from injury and to control and 
supervise their behaviour and activities. Parents/guardians should be aware that staff members are not responsible for injuries or damage to property which 
may occur on an excursion where, in all circumstances, staff have not been negligent.  Parents are required to inform the organisers well before the scheduled 
excursion departure of any change to their child’s health and fitness so that appropriate supervision may be arranged. Where it is considered necessary, school 
staff will arrange medical assessment and treatment for students. 
 
 
 
 I have paid the total maximum extra cost options for my child/children for 2021.  Please deduct $39.00 from this amount. 
 
 OR 
 

PAYMENT OPTIONS * CASH    
* CREDIT CARD - Visa & Mastercard    
* CHEQUE - payable to ‘Applecross Primary School’ 
* DIRECT DEPOSIT - ANZ Booragoon BSB 016-267 Account No 3408 67399   (Please use your child’s Name and Room No as 

reference and email confirmation of payment to Applecross.ps@education.wa.edu.au) 
 

PLEASE COMPLETE ALL DETAILS: Payment Type:   Cheque       Cash    C      Credit Card 

                   Visa             Mastercard 

 CREDIT CARD NO:  (PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY) 
 

 
 

                  

 

 EXPIRY DATE:  (PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY) 
 
 

 ____________________________________            _______________________________________ 
CARD HOLDER’S NAME           CARD HOLDER’S SIGNATURE 

 
 

 
 

   

mailto:Applecross.ps@education.wa.edu.au

